
From: Michael Vonder Meulen <MVonderMeulen@keithteam.com>  
Sent: Thursday, April 23, 2020 9:37 AM 
To: Maggie Barszewski <Maggie.Barszewski@copbfl.com> 
Cc: James Kahn <JKahn@keithteam.com> 
Subject: RE: Plat note for Senior Community Center 

 

Hi Maggie We need to swap our current site plan replacing the one that was in the original flex 
reso.  Staff believes it has changed too much.  We eliminated a road to create more green space. 

 

 

Michael Vonder Meulen, AICP  
Director of Planning 
2312 S. Andrews Ave, Ft. Lauderdale  
Office: 954.788.3400 | Mobile: 954.612.3203  
Email: MVonderMeulen@keithteam.com  
www.KEITHteam.com 
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